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Subject:    RWC Operators required for the Rescheduled 2021 NSW Surf Boat Championships (Swansea 
Belmont SLSC) 

Dear RWC operators, 

As you may have read, SLSNSW has decided to reschedule the 2021 NSW Surf Boat Championships to 10/11 April 
2021 at Swansea Belmont SLSC.  We have done this to recognise a significant cohort of our membership who were 
unable to compete in the state championships this year due to the entire Boat program being cancelled due to 
dangerous seas and weather. 

As part of the safety provision, we will of course require RWC’s on the water and would be very appreciative of any 
operators who would be available to assist over the weekend. The shift times available are: 

Saturday 10 April and Sunday 11 April 
Shift 1: 7:00am – 11:00am 
Shift 2: 10:30am – 2.30pm 
Shift 3: 2:00pm – 5:00pm 

If you are available and able to assist, please contact Alistair Notley anotley@surflifesaving.com.au or 9471 8000 and 
advise which day/s and times you are available. 

We appreciate any assistance you can provide. 
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